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H i , o y: This message has been forwarded.

I previously submitted a letter with respect to my views on the amend ment of Rule 2019, which I do not
need to supplement. However, I would like the opportunity to commepnt on any new thoughts that might be
raised with respect to the proposed changes to that rule. Accordingly, I request the opportunity to testify at
the Feb 5 hearing on the proposed amendments to Rule 2019.

Many thanks.
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